
  
 

 
Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools 

Admissions – September 2018 Entry 

Schools have a duty to inform parents of the outcome of admissions tests before the deadline for submission of the 
Common Application Form.   
 

The Common Application Form must be submitted by 31st October in any given year.  All 11+ testing, marking and 
standardisation must therefore be completed in order for results to be notified to parents before 31st October.   
 

The schedule for the Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools 11+ entrance examination process for entry to Year 7 
in September 2018 is therefore as shown below. 

Please note that the Registration is simply a request for a child to be tested for eligibility for a place at any 
Consortium grammar school.  Submission of a registration does not constitute an expression of preference for any 
particular school.  

Key Dates for September 2018 Entry 

 

Event Date 

Registration opens on-line  

From any of the Consortium grammar schools’ 
websites or www.sloughconsortium.org.uk 

Monday 1st May 2017 

 

Closing date for submission of Registration to the 
Consortium.  

 

Tuesday 20thJune 2017 –12 noon. 

11+ information evenings  

For parents only to explain the 11+ entrance 
examination process in detail. These events are not 
suitable for children, as they are not open evenings 
and there will be no tours of the schools or school 
specific details. They are purely to provide parents 
with information necessary to understand the testing 
and application process and will last for a maximum of 
one hour. These information evenings will be 
presented in the same way in all four schools. 

Wednesday 3rd May 2017  
Herschel Grammar School – 5.00pm & 6.00pm 
 
Thursday 4th May 2017 
Langley Grammar School  – 5.30pm & 6.30pm 
Upton Court Grammar School – 6.00pm 
 
Thursday 11th May 2017  
St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School – 5.00pm 

 

Local Authority Common Application Forms opens 
online. 
 

 

Friday 1st September 2017 

 

11+ Entrance Examination  Date  

All children, irrespective of where they attend primary 
school, will sit the 11+ entrance examination at one of 
the four grammar schools. 
 

Saturday 16th September 2017 

 

Open Evenings  

Herschel Grammar School 
 

Monday 18th September 2017 

Langley Grammar School Tuesday 19th September 2017 

St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School 
 

Wednesday 27th September 2017 

Upton Court Grammar School 
 
 
 

Tuesday 26th September 2017 
Tours of the Schools 
 

Various dates for each school – information will be 
published on school websites in due course. 
 

Results notified to parents Please check website  www.sloughconsortium.org.uk 

Closing date for Common Application Form  Tuesday 31st October 2017 

Appeal Hearings April/May/June 2018 


